
2017 Attorney Bar Status Campaign 
 
Beginning on February 6, 2017, the Third Circuit Court of Appeals will initiate its 2017 

campaign to update its attorney rolls pursuant to Rule 17.2 of the Rules of Attorney Disciplinary 

Enforcement.  Counsel who have not entered an appearance or have not updated their contact 

information within the past 5 calendar years will receive a personalized email.  The email will 

provide a direct link for counsel to confirm or update his or her contact information and to 

request that active status be maintained or to elect an alternative status.   

 

Please do not delete the email as a failure to respond will result in counsel’s status being changed 

to inactive.  See R.A.D.E. 17.2. 

 

Counsel may access the Attorney Admissions Checker for his or her current status and the date 

that he or she last entered an appearance.  Please refer to the Attorney Admissions page on the 

Court’s website for additional information and answers to frequently asked questions.  

 

http://www.ca3.uscourts.gov/attorney-admissions-checker

